North Central College

Naperville, lilinois 60566
312/420-3400

October 1, 1984

To: The Members of the Executive Committee of MACTLAC

From: Anne T. Sherren

Subject: Seconding Letter for Dr. Martin Allen for Honorary Member

I would Tike to second the nomination of Dr. Fish for Dr. Allen for Honoary
Member. He has served MACTLAC over the years in a variety of positions including,
President, Minnesota Representative, Meeting Host, and he suggested the

idea of the placement bureau in the early days. Thank you for considering
the nomination of Dr. Martin Allen for Honorary Member.
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